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                      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been a really busy week here at school as the children 
prepare for their performances next week. Everything is 
looking and sounding great and I can’t wait to see the shows! 
Last week we sent 11 girls out to represent the school at 
cheerleading.  They were brilliant and Mrs Atter was 
delighted with their performance and conduct – well done! 
 

The school football team was also in action yesterday.  They 
played really well and showed much improvement when 
compared with previous matches – we were really impressed! 
Finally, thank you to everyone who came along to the Cake 
Sale and Christmas Tombola last night.  We managed to raise 
£365 which we will use to fund the new school library  
 
Paul Hill   
Headteacher 

Christmas Dates: 
 

Tuesday 8th December at 2.00pm and Thursday 10th 
December at 9.30am 

Foundation Stage Christmas Nativity 
 

Wednesday 9th December 9.30am and Friday 11th 
December 9.30am and 2pm 

 
Years 1 to 6 Christmas Performances 

 
Wednesday 9th December 1.45pm – Y2 and Y6 Violin 

and Recorder Concert 
 

Monday 14th December –All School Pantomime ‘Mother 
Goose’ 

 
Wednesday 16

th
 December - Class Christmas parties 

 
 

Thursday 17th December - Dress for Christmas day 
We have chosen this to be our ‘Dress for Christmas’ day, 

children are quite welcome to dress up in their school 
uniforms, or alternatively to wear a Christmas jumper for 
the day. To take part there will be a donation required of 
£1.00 which will go towards buying books for our school 

library 

School Christmas Post Boxes 
 
The school Christmas card post boxes are now in use – please 
ensure that the children label the envelopes as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This will allow our postchildren to deliver the cards quickly.  
The class numbers are as follows: 
 
Miss Mandefield    Class 1 
Mrs Addlesee   Class 2 
Miss Dunford   Class 3 
Mrs Brockington/Mrs Fulcher Class 4 
Miss Howes    Class 5 
Miss Clark    Class 6 
Mrs Moorcroft   Class 7 
Mrs Pask    Class 8 
Miss Freeman   Class 9 
Mrs Gaze    Class 10 
Mrs Clark    Class 11 
Mrs Wilkinson   Class 12 
Mrs Roberts    Class 13 
Miss Jones    Class 14 

Applying for a place in Reception next year 
 
Don’t forget that the window for applying for a place in Re-
ception is open now.  If your child is 4 this school year (Sept 
15 to August 16) then you need to apply for a place soon!  If 
you would like to come for a visit or know anybody who 
does then just make an appointment at the school office. 
 
Shutting School For Snow 
 
With winter upon us and a cold spell forecast we would like 
to ensure that all Parents/Carers are aware of the way in 
which we would notify you should we have to close school.  
We would never take this decision lightly and would only 

close the school should we assess the situation and realise 
that staff or pupils would be in danger should we open. 

Notification of any closure would be by local radio, word of 
mouth, Twitter, Facebook and most importantly the school 

website.  

David J 
Class 7 


